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Dates to remember 

27/9/2018 Whole School Glenrock 
Excursion 

28/09/2018 Showcase Assembly 

06/10/2018 P&C BBQ at Bunnings 

 
Advanced notice 

15/10/2018 Term 4 Commenced 

26/10/2018 Kindy 2019 Orientation  
2-3pm 

31/10/2018 School Disco 

2/11/2018 P & C meeting 

2/11/2018 Kindy 2019 Orientation  
2-3pm 

20/11/2018 P & C Meeting 

21-22/11/2018 Zoo Snooz Excursion 

9/11/2018 Kindy 2019 Orientation  
9-11am 

23/11/2018 Showcase Assembly 

4/12/2018 Toronto High Orientation 

10/12/2018 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

14/12/2018 Presentation Day 

 
Contact Us: 
Toronto Public School 
Renwick St 
Toronto NSW 2283 
 
Phone:  02 49591571 
Fax:  02 49504717 
Email:  
toronto-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Please look at the back page 
for information and voting 

on a new sports shirt 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a really busy and rewarding term. Thank you to all 

of our community who continue to show us their support. The 

attendance of family and friends at our showcases, book 

parades and three way conferences was amazing. We look 

forward to seeing everyone this Friday for our Week 10 

Showcase.  

Stage 3 had a fantastic time last week at camp. Students 

displayed excellent behaviour during the three days and 

participated in a number of activities including high ropes, 

archery, canoeing/kayaking and the giant swing. Students were 

also put into duty groups where they prepared and served 

breakfast. The kids enjoyed the responsibility and did a fantastic 

job. 

Our Infant students had a fun an educational excursion to the 

wetlands last Monday. Insects were investigated underneath 

microscopes and bird watching was a highlight. 

This week we have our PBL reward day. This is to celebrate 

positive behaviour displayed by students at school. Students 

who have reached level 30 on our ‘ladder of success’ have a free 

excursion to Speers Point Park. We also have students getting 

their level 10 and 20 rewards at school that same day. On 

Thursday we are all going to Glenrock Lagoon as part of our 

NAIDOC celebrations. Students will build their knowledge and 

understanding of Aboriginal history, culture and perspectives 

during this wonder day. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful and safe holiday. 

 

Kind Regards 

Michael Murphy 

 

  

Kind regards 
Michael Murphy 
Assistant Principal 

mailto:toronto-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Newsletter 
 

Many parents receive our newsletter via 
email. This helps us reduce costs and also 

benefits the environment. 
If you would like to receive the newsletter also 

by email. Please let us know 
 

You can give your email address to the office 
staff or email us at: 

toronto-p.school@det.nsw.edu 
 

Thank you 

 

 

2019 
Orientation Dates 

Friday 26th October, 2-3pm 
Friday 2nd November, 2-3pm 

Friday 9th November, 9 – 11 am 
 

For more information please call,  
visit or email us. 

 

End of Term 

Showcase Assembly 

Friday 28th 

September 

9.15am 

 

 

 

P & C News 

 

 The P&C will be running a “100 club” 
at this week’s Showcase Assembly. 
$2 per ticket. 

 Volunteers are still needed for our 
Bunnings BBQ. 

 Please be advised that following 
Tuesday’s Canteen Meal Deal 
tomorrow, the Canteen will NOT be 
open for the rest of the week. Please 
ensure your children bring their food 
and drinks to school. 

 Please look at the back page for 
information and voting on a new sports 
shirt 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Can you help at the Bunnings 
Glendale BBQ Fundraiser? 

 
Saturday October  6th 

Available times:  
8am – 10am 

10am – 12md 
12md – 2pm 
2pm – 4pm 

Please let the P & C know 
ASAP please 

 

 

Please help to keep our school safe in the holidays by reporting 

any security incidents or suspicious activity to 1300 880 021. 
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In the class rooms at TPS 

KG relaxing in Life Skills 
 

 
 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you want to relax, watch the clouds pass by if you're laying on the 

grass, or sit in front of the creek; just doing nothing and having those 

still moments is what really rejuvenates the body. 

 Miranda Kerr 
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K/1T literally 

Love Library 
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Brandyn- I love playing touch football 

  

Milla- I have learned so many new skills 
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Hunter Wetlands Excursion 
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3/4S  are learning about 

Tessellating patterns 

 

 
  

 

 
It's so beautiful.  
  Jacob. 
 
 
Tessellating makes a pattern 
but it can’t leave any gaps.  
  Thomas 

 

 
 
We are great at making patterns. 
 Alex. 

  
 
We are tessellating shapes. We can use 
these in art, houses, and pictures. 
Alice and Noah.  

 

 

 

 

Garden Club 
News 

 
 
Our garden helpers 
have been busy 
replanting! 
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4/5CN have been designing boats in Scope IT. 

The winning design will be 3D printed for the 

students to keep. 

 

 

 

 
 

We like our design because we have added our own 
elements to it that we haven't seen on the other boats. 
   Maddy and Sabora 

I like my boat because it has Fortnite references 
and it's called The Battle Boat. 
   Riley and Ben   

   
 

Our boat represents our friendship elements 
and we worked hard together.  
   Sybella and Lilly 

Our boat is a massive cruise ship, and it isn't like the others 
because we designed it.  
   Aaliyah and Leila 

  

 

 

Our boat is unique because it has a plank to walk 
down.     Holly and Ava 

We like our boat because it is a houseboat. 
Ella and Aysha 
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 We like our boat because we designed it off the 
Titanic.    -Angel and Taj  

 

 
 

 
  

Our boat has a pirate theme so that when you go 
on cruise you can wear pirate wear.  
 Cheyenne and Abby 

Our boat has a space theme and it reminds us of 
scientists.  

  Shaylea and Joelene 
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Stage 3 Camp 

 

Last week 37 year 5 and 6 
students spent 3 action packed 
days at Pt Wolstoncroft Sport 
and Recreation Centre. The kids 
and staff had an absolute blast! 
 

  
Amelie -I enjoyed pushing my 
limits on the giant swing. The 
last time at camp I only went 
halfway. This time I went the 
full way  

 
 
 
 

Ben - My favourite was 
the Kyaking.  
 

 
 
Ella - I loved facing my fears and realising its ok. 
 
 
 
Rylan - I went all the way to the top of the giant 
swing. It was awesome! 
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Anna -I enjoyed the giant swing. It was great having 
my friends to support me. I wouldn’t have done it 
without them. 
 
 
 
 
Bianca - I enjoyed spending time with my friends and 
watching the sunrise. 
 
 

 
Harley - I enjoyed everything. 
It was so much fun. 
 
 
 
Jesse -I enjoyed meeting new 
people and getting to know 
them better.  
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Dear Parents & Carers 

Due to the poor quality of the new sport shirt released in January 2018, the 

supplier has agreed to replace our existing sport shirts.  We are very grateful 

to the supplier for helping us to make our uniform fantastic. 

What this means for our sport polo shirt 

- We all get to vote for our favourite new design! 

- Once the new design arrives, anyone that has purchased the sport 

shirt released in January 2018  will need to bring it back  to the 

uniform shop to be replaced by the new design shirt free of charge  

- If there is a price difference in the parents/carers favour, a voucher 

that can be used at the uniform shop, will be issued to the value of 

the price difference.   

- Parents will not be charged extra to exchange the shirts if the shirt 

turns out to be slightly higher in cost 

- Once we received the replacement shirts, the shirt released in 

January 2018 will no longer be a part of our official uniform 

 

Please help us to choose the schools favourite design choice by filling in the 

attached voting form and returning it to the office or canteen. 

Kind regards 

P & C Committee 

 

Please vote and return to Canteen 


